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Revathy Vishwanath  
Assistant Director  
RP Division (RPR & RPS) In -charge 
E-Mail:rpicssr@gmail.com, 
Tel-011-26742351/26711536   
  

F.No. G-65/2017-18/ICSSR/RP                                      Dated: March 27, 2018 

Subject: Award of Research Programme 

Dear Dr. Varadraj Bapat, 

 Refer to your application for project grant under the Research Programme on entitled “The Issue 
of Migration in North East India” has been approved by the competent authority on the 
recommendations of the Expert Committee and ICSSR has approved a grant-in-aid of Rs. 
23,40,000/- (Rupees Twenty Three lakhs and Forty Thousand only) with a duration of 
15 Months for the study including Publication. 
  
You are requested to commence your study immediately. And for that,  please enter into an 
Agreement with the ICSSR on a non-judicial stamp paper of Rs. 100/- (copy attached) and Grant-
in-aid bill (copy attached) of 25% of the awarded grant, i.e. Rs.5,85,000/- as first instalment of the 
total grant of Rs.23,40,000/-. Detailed budget with break-up will be sent along-with the Sanction 
Order. 
  
Your study will be constantly monitored by the Advisory Committee for such studies 
and ICSSR appointed Experts at different stages. If you intend to suggest some experts, please 
do so by giving four to five names. But final decision of three member advisory Committee will be 
taken up by ICSSR authorities. 
  
Kindly send all the desired documents to the undersigned within seven days to enable us to issue 
the formal sanction order as per the checklist enclosed. 
  
With regards, 

Yours sincerely,  

(Revathy Vishwanath) 
  
Dr. Varadraj Bapat,  
SJM School of Management, Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay 
  
Copy to: 
  
Director, 
Indian Institute of Technology,  
Bombay 
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